From: Kimberly M. Wilson

To: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD

Cc: David Adkins

Subject: FW: Fasken Oil and Ranch Denton Main Line release.
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 9:35:59 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Kellie,

Attached is an emailed by Geoffrey Leking to Mike Stubblefield regarding the Denton Main Line
giving approval to backfill the project.

Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager

Office: 575.616.4023

Cell: 575.602.3826

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742

Web: www.talonlpe.com

From: David Adkins

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 1:45 PM

To: Kimberly M. Wilson

Subject: FW: Fasken Qil and Ranch Denton Main Line release.

Kim,

Here is Mr. Leking's approval to backfill the Fasken Denton Mail Line given to Mike Stubblefield on
May 11, 2011. Please forward to Kellie at the OCD.

Thank you.

David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022

Cell: 575.441.4835

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742

Web: www.talonlpe.com

From: Michael Stubblefield
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Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 4:39 PM
To: David Adkins; Reggie Brooks
Subject: FW: Fasken QOil and Ranch Denton Main Line release.

From: Leking, Geoffrey R, EMNRD [mailto:GeoffreyR.Leking@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 10:43 AM

To: Michael Stubblefield
Cc: jimmyc@forl.com
Subject: RE: Fasken Oil and Ranch Denton Main Line release.

Mike

Go ahead with the liner and backfill but drape as much of the liner over the periphery and down the
sides as you can... especially at the west side (and especially at W-2,W-3, W-4, W-5 and W-6) and the
south end (and especially at S-3, S-4 and S-5). Thank you.

Geoffrey Leking

Environmental Engineer
NMOCD-Hobbs

1625 N. French Drive

Hobbs, NM 88240

Office: (575) 393-6161 Ext. 113

Cell:  (575) 399-2990

email: geoffreyr.leking@state.nm.us

From: Michael Stubblefield [mailto:mstubblefield@talonlpe.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 7:33 AM

To: Leking, Geoffrey R, EMNRD
Subject: Fasken Oil and Ranch Denton Main Line release.

Dear. Mr. Geoffrey Leking,

Fasken Oil and Ranch has provided all information as requested by the NMOCD for the Denton Main
line release.

Talon/LPE is requesting permission to place a 20 Mil. Line into the excavated area at the Denton
Main line and to proceed

with the backfilling of the excavation using new soil transported to the site.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
Talon/LPE Project Manager
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